
   

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Morningstar Learning 
Center Newsletter 

July 6, 2018 

July 
Music & Rhythm 

 

 
In the Infant Class this week it's 

going to be full of music and dance.  

We will be teaching the children 

about all different instruments and 

learning how to dance.  We will be 

making art projects and doing a 

volume science experiment.  If it 

gets too loud in our building don't 

worry we are just starting our own 

band! 

 

This week the Toddler Two's 

Class will be dancing their way 

through the week as they explore 

movement, music and rhythmic 

instruments! 

Letter: M 

Number: 3 

Color: Blue 

 

 

 This week the Toddler Three's 

will be learning about music and 

rhyme.  We will be creating 

different instruments each day and 

by the end of the week we will be 

playing them all together to see 

what kind of music we can make. 

Letter: M 

Number:  1 

Color: Pink 

 

In Preschool this week, we will 

be learning about music and 

rhythm. We are excited to explore 

sounds we can make ourselves! 

We will be learning that music 

connects to literacy and math! 

Please send in an empty tissue 

box or empty plastic container 

with a flat bottom for your child 

to create their very own 

instrument! Please be sure to 

label the item with your child's 

name. 

Letter: Rr 

Number: 18 

Shape: Ellipse 
Color: Purple 

 

Spanish and Dance Class 
 

This month in Spanish, Ms. Karla will be 

teaching the Pledge of  Allegiance in Spanish.  

They will also be learning different vehicles and a 

new song, "Los pollitos dicen pio pio pio" 

 

This month dancers will continue to work on their 

tumbling. We have done well with our somersaults, 

head, and hand stands and will progress to some 

bridges and cartwheels. The end of the tumbling 

sessions consists of some jumping to specific places 

on the floor and stretching.  

Important Dates 

July 12 MLC Board Meeting 

July 16 August Billing 

Emailed 

July 31  August Billing 

Processed 

August 9 MLC Board Meeting 

August 15 Fall Quarterly 

Enrollment Due 

 

 
 

Director's Desk 
 

Farewell & Welcome 
We would like to say farewell to 
Ms. Alicia.  Ms. Alicia has been 
working in our Toddler Three's 
room for the past few months.  

We want to wish the best of luck 
with her new endeavors. 

 
Welcome Ms. Sydney!  Ms. 

Sydney will be starting next week 
in our Toddler Classrooms.  Ms. 
Sydney recently graduated from 
University of Redlands and just 

relocated from Steamboat 
Springs.  Before relocating Ms. 
Sydney was teaching Geometry 

and Chemistry at Steamboat 
Mountain School and cannot wait 
to get back in the classroom with 

the little ones!  
 

Stephanie's Office Hours: 
Monday, Thursday & Friday 8:30am-

10am 
Lori's Office Hours: 

Tuesday & Wednesday 8:30am-10am 

 

Please send your child to 

school with COLD LUNCH 

so that students may eat 

outside without teachers 

leaving to go heat up 

lunches inside. 

Fall Quarterly Enrollment 

Fall Quarterly Enrollment is due August 15th!  

Our Infant and Toddler Three's Programs are 

very full! All enrollment is on a first come 

first served basis.  Please send in your dates 

on or BEFORE August 15th. 


